
August 1, 2017 

St. Bernard Parish – Photo Policy 

By enrolling in religious education and/or your minor’s participation in parish youth 

ministry events, you are allowing St. Bernard parish, its staff and volunteers, to capture 

photographs, videos and audio of your child/ren to be used for promotional materials, 

photo albums, bulletin boards, the St. Bernard and affiliated parishes/organizations 

websites and various social media platforms including, but not limited to, Facebook and 

Instagram. 

On printed medium and our website, students may be identified by first name and last 

initial.  

On social media, no student in or below eighth grade will be “tagged” or identified by parish 

staff. Staff may tag High School students who have Facebook and Instagram accounts and 

have opted to be friends with or follow staff/parish accounts. Staff will remove any tag that 

an individual or their parents request but will not automatically remove a tag if a third 

party tags an individual after the initial posting. 

At the request and discretion of parents, parish staff will remove any photo from public or 

online display within a reasonable amount of time. 

Please send Ellen Krenke, Communications Coordinator, an email at ellen@stbmidd.org to 

opt-out of this photo policy for the school year of 2017-2018. 
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